Benedict Keohraror

From: S

Sent: 08 October 2019 10:07

To: Licensing

Subject: Off Sales licence at 73/75 Victoria Road
Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing to object against the requested alcohol sales licence at 73/75 Victoria Road Aberdeen. | live at
nd feel that there is already too much noise and loitering right on my doorstep with
clientele from the minimarket at 75 and cafe at 79, alcohol sale would only make this worse and attract
the wrong type of people. | have witnessed this across the road at the licenced Spar where there are often
ugly alcohol related scenes, and there are already enough shops on Victoria Road that sell alcohol anyway.

Yours Sincerely



